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Subject: A better way.
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Dear Sir or Madam,

I am greatly concerned to read that your department is submitting the same proposals for
Stonehenge and the surrounding sacred area.

As well as destroying a unique historical and natural environment the proposal will
obliterate forever the car driver's iconic view of Stonehenge.

Given the current state of our planet and it's threatened biosphere I urge you to reconsider
your plans.

Why can't you basically leave things as they are? This would be much better for all of us
and our beleaguered countryside.

Thank you for your consideration, yours faithfully, M M Walton





